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The governors would like to extend their thanks to the  

team at Portakabin Limited for all their help and assistance in  

delivering a Portakabin to the school site and connecting it up  

to the essential services within a very short time frame. 

 

Portakabin Limited worked closely with staff and governors to  

ensure that a cabin that met the school’s requirements was  

delivered and installed with no disruption to the school and 

particularly to the children’s learning. 

 

The Portakabin, which can be accessed from the playground to 

the front of the school, is situated between the hall and the Year  

4 classrooms.  The building, which has two rooms and a toilet  

was, within the first week of the new term, already well used. 

 

The building is being used as an additional learning and  

breakout space for children across the school. Over the coming  

term many children will have the opportunity to spend some  

time in the Portakabin.  The space may be used by groups  

working with a TA, or a teacher may decide to use the space for  

some quieter or more reflective discussion times with their class. 

 

The smaller room is being used as a quieter withdrawal space for  

children who from time to time find the demands of the  

classroom a challenge.  Well trained staff are supporting children 

using this space to enable them to return to their classrooms and  

continue their learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

You can find out more about the work of the 

Governing Board and who the Governors are 

by looking at the school website and reading 

our termly summary of business.   

If you wish to contact the governors you can 

do so via their email address 

governors@blake.oxon.sch.uk  

At the end of the 2019, ODST amended the 

‘Scheme of Delegation’, which sets out the powers 

that are delegated to governors at the school, as 

well as the make up of the Governing Board. 

Governors now have slightly more flexibility in the 

make up of the Governing Board. They have 

retained all their delegated powers. 
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